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The CVC Paw Print fundraising Faerie Glen Animal Hospital 57 4
project runs from the beginning
of May until the end of July each
year. Thank you to all the practices
that participated in this year's
project and to all their clients who
supported this project.

DEVELOPMENTS



The CVC Paw Print fundraising
project \

at '

Lakeside Animal Clinic

The Pretoria Shepherd Dog Club adopted the CVC
as their preferred animal charity in October 2011.
The CVC donated all prizes for their entertaining
Quiz Evening held on 29 July 2013.

A WORD OF THANKS

The following donations were received o repair the
Gauteng CVC bakkie after it broke down. Although it
did not cover the whole bill of R 9 200.00, it certainly
helped alot!

R1000.00
R600.00
denhout  R500.00
R4000.00




A WORD OF THANKS

We would like to sicerely thank the following
people and businesses for their valued support and
contributions to the CVC:

CVC team A ot
Tel: (012) 346 1150 ;;
cve@sava.co.za N

www.communityvet.co.za

FOR CONTRIBUTIONS:



